Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:20 AM

To: Noel Chamberlain

Cc: Bob Pellegrine; Jack Chamberlain; Danee Cacci; Amy Ow; John Brennan
Subject: RE: Highlands Estates

Hi Noel,

I’'m working with Building to help this to keep moving forward. Here are notes from CSG:

Lot 10 will be completed on 10/15 since this was already in review but we received updated truss package today. Lot 9
was resubmitted today and it is scheduled to be completed on 10/20. | will check with the plan checker if there is any
chance he can complete this sooner than the 20™".

I’'m working with Building staff to set up a roof nail inspection as soon as possible after we issue the truss calcs.....

Thanks

From: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 8:31 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Bob Pellegrine <Bob.P@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; Danee Cacci
<Danee@nexgenbuilders.com>

Subject: Highlands Estates

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Good morning Camille.

| am reaching out to you in regards to our highlands project. | really need some help. Currently we have been waiting
over 6 weeks to get approval of our truss calcs, and roof nailing. Until the county approves the these items, we cannot
move forward with any other work on lot #9 & 10.

As you know, | have been pushing this project hard in order to minimize the impact to the neighbors.
Can you please help me get the approved roof truss and shear nailing submittals back as soon as possible so that | can
get these houses dried in and finished in the spring.

Thank you so much for your help on this,
Noel
(650) 444-3089



